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Hi there. My name is Tracy and I am a property owner in Salem Oregon. I 

respectfully oppose this new measure. Not only do we have one of the highest state 

taxes in the nation already this would put many people at risk with their properties 

when our national economy is already hurting and directly after a utility rate increase 

that was more than we have ever seen before. It also takes away or goes around 

some state constitutional protections we have in place for good reason. While safety 

in this state is a necessary issue to consider and find solutions for, this is not the way 

forward for Oregonians. Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Tracy  


